
 

 

Consultation on WA’s Sexual Violence Prevention and 
Response Strategy 

The Western Australian Government is developing a Sexual Violence Prevention 
and Response Strategy to improve outcomes for victim-survivors of sexual violence. 
The Strategy will take a whole-of-government approach to preventing and 
addressing the impact of sexual violence in the community and guide prevention, 
intervention, and service delivery work.  
We have written a draft strategy and we want to know what you think about the 
document. 
Who can participate in consultation? 
We want to hear from: 

• members of the community including people with lived experience of sexual 
violence as a victim-survivor or family member or friend of a victim-survivor 

• people who work to support victim-survivors of sexual violence 
• state and local government agencies 
• employees and workplaces.  

What do we want to know? 
You can download the draft strategy on our website below. A summary of the draft 
strategy is also included on the other side of this fact sheet.  
We would like to know: 

• what you like about the strategy and what will work well in the strategy 
• what is missing from the strategy 
• how the draft strategy can be improved 
• what actions we need to take to make the strategy work in practice. 

How can you make a submission? 
You can make a submission by completing the online submission form on our website 
at https://consultations.justice.wa.gov.au/.  

 
Please get in touch if you would like to talk about other ways to get involved.  
Email: sexualviolencestrategy@justice.wa.gov.au  
Phone: 61 8 9264 9877 
Submissions close Friday 15 September 2023
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